
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT a position of "Support with comments" for SB 343 (Pan): Healthcare Data
Disclosure, and AUTHORIZE the Chair of the Board of Supervisors to sign the letter of
support with comments. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
SB 343 seeks to standardize the reporting requirements for healthcare costs and data which,
in principle, our Board supports. However, Kaiser is a strong community partner, and we
are conditioning our support on the continued discussions with stakeholders including
impacted reporters, to explore the most effective methods of meeting the desired goals.

SB 343 could provide Contra Costa County and other employers with more uniform
healthcare cost data during purchasing negotiations for employee health insurance plans and
provide consistent data with which to compare options and outcomes. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   07/30/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

NO: Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor

Contact:  Lea Castleberry
925-252-4500

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    July  30, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Jami Napier , Deputy

cc:

D.9

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor

Date: July  30, 2019

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: SB 343 (PAN): HEALTHCARE DATA DISCLOSURE - SUPPORT WITH COMMENTS



CLERK'S ADDENDUM
Public speakers: Ronald Wetter, Doug Jones, Josh Anijer

ATTACHMENTS
DRAFT Letter of Support with Comments - SB 343 (Pan) Healthcare Data Disclosure 
SB 343 (Pan), as amended in Assembly, June 18, 2019 


